
 
                             

                            Representing the towns of Shelton, Milford, Orange, Stratford, Derby, and Ansonia, CT. 
 

 

 
Meeting Cancellation Notice for the Housatonic River Estuary Commission (HREC) 

 
     
       The following meeting has been cancelled: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 at 6:30 PM in Milford, at the Parson’s 
Complex 70 West River Street, 2nd floor Conference Room B (near Finance) 
 
 
The next scheduled meeting is: Tuesday, April 28, 2015 at 6:30 PM in Shelton, at the Community Center Craft Room 3, 41 
Church Street 
 
 
For directions please check the website:    www.TheHREC.org 
 
http://thehrec.org/meetings.htm 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Lori Romick, Vice-chair, Milford Representative 

 
 
Bob Gesullo, Chair (Shelton) bobge@sbcglobal.net, Lori Romick, Vice Chair (Milford) lromick@optonline.net, Eric 
Tashlein(Orange), William Rohland (Derby), Edward Scinto (Stratford), Scott Corner (Member-at-large), Vacant (Ansonia) 

http://thehrec.org/meetings.htm

